
 

 
 
 
 
March 3, 2006 
 
Dear UNT Community, 
 
You may have recently read about the Center for Student Rights and Responsibilities’ 
initiative towards “Building Citizens” in the In-house newsletter.  If you didn’t get a 
chance, “Building Citizens” is a year-round campaign to promote a cultural change for 
our campus by challenging the University community to be better citizens not only here 
at North Texas, but in their hometown, state, and nation. Over the course of the campaign 
we will be tackling topics related to personal responsibility, prejudice, spirituality, 
academic integrity, diversity, and public responsibility.  

 
The largest part of our campaign will begin on Tuesday, March 28th, where we will be 
hosting a resource fair outside the Union to provide campus-wide resources promoting 
good citizenship. If your department is interested in participating, please reserve a table 
by filling out the attached form. The deadline for a table reservation is March 22, at 
5:00 pm.  Your table should focus on how your department supports being a good 
citizen. The event will be held from 11:00-2:00 P.M. and free lunch will be provided for 
you as well as the students who participate. 

 
We look forward to partnering with you to help bring about a cultural change on campus! 
If you would like more information on the “Building Citizens” campaign, please visit 
www.unt.edu/csrr , email buildingcitizens@unt.edu, or contact the Center for Student 
Rights and Responsibilities at 940-565-2039.  

 

Sincerely,  
 
Center for Student Rights and Responsibilities 
 & Building Citizens Committee 
 
 
 
 

Become a citizen of your world. 


